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To whom it may concern,  

On Tuesday, July 22, 2025, Optima Energy, Inc. submitted a bid for the City of Newport Beach’s  
Oasis Senior Center Site Lighting Phase 2 (9009-3) After a thorough review of the project scope 
and bid details, we would like to formally withdraw our bid from consideration.  

We hope to have the opportunity to work with your team on future projects and remain 
committed to supporting your organization whenever possible. 

Should you require any additional information or confirmation, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

Thank you again for your understanding. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nick Guillen 
Legal Representative 
Optima Energy, Inc. 
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